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A WORD FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
This is our last newsletter for 2021 and I would like to thank all of our Windellama families for your support of 
our school this year. We were once again met with COVID-19 challenges, but I am so proud of the resilience 
and responsibility our students showed whilst learning from home. I am hopeful that we will have a full year 
of learning in 2022. 

I wish to thank our amazing teaching staff; Miss Huntley, Mrs Edwards and Ms Bann for their tireless 
commitment to giving students such a quality learning experience, and to Miss Wyatt and Ms Plumridge for 
the support they give to our students each day. Thank you to Ms Burton, for her outstanding organisation and 
Mr Webster for ensuring our school always looks its best. 

I am very pleased to let you know that all of our current staff will be returning in 2022. We will have 2 class 
‘home bases’, Juniors and Seniors, and we are in the process of planning smaller, targeted literacy and 
numeracy groupings to maximise individual student learning. We are all excited to be working closely to ensure 
each student achieves their potential. 

I wish you all a safe and relaxing holiday break and I look forward to welcoming you all back to Windellama 
Public School in the new year! 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

Week 9 Winners 
Declan & Chase 

RECESS 
BUY UP 

 

 

Please check if your child has any school library books at 
home as they need to be returned for our end of year 
stocktake. 

 

Students Return to School 
Tuesday 1st February 2022 

 



Windellama     
Public School 

3426 Windellama Rd, Windellama NSW 2580 
Phone: 02 48445130     
Email: windellama-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Respect 
Responsibility 
Excellence 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CHRISTMAS DRESS UP 

UPCOMING EVENTS IN TERM 4 

EVENTS DATES 

End of Year Presentation Assembly Week 11, Wednesday 15th December 2021 

Last Day of Term 4 2021 Week 11, Thursday 16th December 2021 

Staff Development Day 1 Term 1 2022  Week 1, Friday 28th January 2022 

Staff Development Day 2 Term 1 2022 Week 2, Monday 31st January 2022 

Students Return to School Term 1 2022 Week 2, Tuesday 1st February 2022 

 

PRESENTATION DAY BBQ 
 

The last day of term 4, being Thursday 
16th December the students are 
welcome to wear comfortable casual 
clothes. 

 

 

 

A BBQ will follow after the end of year school 
presentation. Students will be provided with 
a sausage sandwich. Vegetarian options will 
be available. 


